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Proposal for a Council Recommendation on strengthening prevention through early 
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The Chamber of Deputies, expressing its position in support of the proposal presented by the 

European Commission on the new EU approach to cancer screening underlines the need for 

coordination between Member States to ensure timely access to health data and advanced 

imaging for authorities and citizens, as well as continued efforts to reduce inequalities 

between Member States in the fight against cancer. At the same time, the Chamber of 

Deputies recommends that measures be identified at European Union level to speed up the 

transposition of scientific knowledge and innovative technologies on cancer screening into 

common practice, to develop combined policies at Union level on cancer prevention, with the 

involvement of the parliaments of the Member States in order to take into account national 

and regional responsibilities. 


